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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Orpheus and Eurydice Whole School Celebration of Learning 

We would love you to join us for our spectacular Gala Night on 

Thursday 22nd November at 6pm. There will be a bar serving alcohol and 

there will be popcorn and squash for the children so please let the office 

know by Tuesday morning to enable us to organise this.  We will be 

rolling out a red carpet so please dust off your glad rags and join us for 

our very own Oscars! 

 

Have you ever wanted to be part of a maths learning experience 

alongside your child? 

Our Maths Mastery workshop will take place on 21st November at 

Tintagel School from 1:30pm. A flyer has been sent out today in your child’s bookbag.  

 

Christmas Fete 

Only 2 weeks away from our fete! We have lots of workshops and stalls, a flyer will come out next 

week with more details. Please drop off any donations of any unwanted Christmas related items, 

bottles for our bottle tombola and general raffle prizes to the office. We will have a hall full of local 

talented stall holders on the day so please come and support them, and us, and make this a great 

festive event.   

 

Christmas Dinner in a Box! 

As previously mentioned, we would like to take part in providing one Christmas Dinner box per 

class.  There is a specific list of everything required to go in the box and if you would like to donate 

anything please drop it into the office by Wednesday 5th December.  The list is as follows; tin of 

meat, tin of potatoes, tin of sweetcorn, tin of carrots, jar of cranberry sauce, gravy granules, 

stuffing, Christmas pudding, mince pies, packet of custard, tin of fruit, box of chocolates, packet of 

biscuits, packet of nibbles, Chocolate log or Christmas cake, soft drink.  We have already received 

some items so please pop into the office with yours – thank you.  

 

Children in Need 

It was lovely to see everyone supporting our Children in Need day, we 

have raised £95.22 for this worthy charity. 

 

Key Dates this Term  

 

Wednesday 21st November 1:30pm Maths Workshop 

Thursday 22nd November 6pm Orpheus and Eurydice Film Gala Night 

Friday 23rd November – 30th November ½ price Book Fair 

Friday 30th November 3:15pm-5:15pm Christmas Fete 

Thursday 13th December 2pm and 6pm Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 19th December Christmas lunch & jumper day 

Thursday 20th December Last day of term 
 
 

Best wishes 

 

Sue Cox and the team 

 


